—=IFIL

Turin, May, 16, 2008

PRESS RELEASE

IFIL saving shares Stockholders’ representative has been appointed

The IFIL Saving Shares Stockholders’ Meeting, which held today in Turin, has appointed
Mr. Giacomo Zunino as the saving shareholders’ representative for the next three-year
period 2008-2010.

PRESS OFFICE INVESTOR RELATIONS

Tel.  011.5090.320 Tel. 011.5090.345
e-mail: ufficio.stampa@ifil.it e-mail: relazioni.investitori@ifil.it



